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Subject: Revision to Response to the Systematic Assessment of Licensee
Performance Report
Braidwood Nuclear Power Station, Units 1 and 2
Facility Operating Licenses NPF-72 and NPF-77
NRC Docket Numbers: 50-456 and 50-457

References: 1) A. Bill Beach letter to T. J. Tulon dated October 17,1997, transmitting
SALP 14 Report Number 50-456(457)/97001

2) SALP Public Meeting dated December 2,1997
3) T. J. Tulon letter to A. B. Beach dated December 31,1997,

transmitting Response to Systematic Assessment of Licensee
Performance Report

,
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Reference I refers to the Systematic Assessment of Licensee Performance (SALP) Board
Report, Period 14, for Braidwood Station. The report covered the period from October 1,
1995, through August 30,1997. The information documented in the report was discussed
during a public meeting held at Braidwood Station on Tuesday, December 2,1997.
Braidwood Station responded to the SALP Report in a letter described in Reference 3.
This response delineated specific actions being taken (or planned to be taken) to address
issues described in the SALP Report.
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The SALP response specified the following corrective action: "a ' Scorecard' program,
|

similar to the one currently being used by Operations, wil bc implemented by '

Ma:ntenance during the first quarter of 1998." The purpose of this letter is to inform you
of a revision to the completion dates for this action. The program will not be

Iimplemented during the first quarter of 1998 because the scope of this actic,n has been
expanded. The implementation of the " Scorecard" program in the Maintenance crea will I

now be implemented at all of the Comed Nuclear Stations. The Nuclear Generation J(
Group (NGG)is working to complete this action by September 1998. p
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If your staff has any questions regarding this letter, please refer them to Terrence
Simpkin, Braidwood Regulatory Assurance Supervisor, at (815) 458-2801, extension
2980.

Sincerely,

T othy J. Tulon
ite Vice President-

Braidwood Nuclear Generating Station

!

cc: . S. Bailey., Project Manager, NRR
. C.J. Phillips, Senior Resident Inspector.
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F. Niziolek, Division of Engineering, Office of Nuclear Safety,-IDNS
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